AUSTRALIAN GIRLS CHOIR

Standard Repertoire Rehearsal 2022
Canto

Over the years, we have been excited to involve our choristers in an increasing number of public engagements and
performances. Each year we put together a list of standard repertoire which the girls are likely to perform at these ‘gigs’. In
2022 this list includes songs such as: | Am Australian and | Still Call Australia Home!

We will hold a Standard Repertoire Rehearsal on Thursday May 5 prior to the regular Canto rehearsal. The aim of this rehearsal
will be to workshop the standard repertoire and provide further training and support in preparation for public engagements,
including tips about gig etiquette and performance skills. Should your daughter be unable to attend, please fill out the online
absence notification form.

Standard Repertoire Extended Rehearsal - Held prior to Canto class on this night
Date:  Thursday May b
Time:  5.00-6.15pm
Venue Canberra Girls Grammar School - 48 Melbourne Avenue, Deakin

Wear: AGC uniform
Bring:  Music folder and pencil

The contact number for the Standard Repertoire Rehearsal is 0449 796 184.
This phone will only be switched on during the rehearsal.

With these fantastic opportunities also comes the expectation that the girls will know the material well enough to perform it at
a high standard. With this in mind we will make resources available that the girls can access throughout the year. We Will
provide vocal tracks for each part, the full recorded version of each song and a document outlining how to use the tracks
effectively. The girls will have access to these resources following this rehearsal.

In the past, choristers have found these resources to be extremely helpful and we hope that your daughter does too. We look
forward to seeing your daughter at the rehearsal.

Warm regards,
Vicki King
Artistic Director


https://ausgirlschoir.com.au/current-choristers/absence-notification/

